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Treasury Department, 
Bureau of the Mint, 
Washington, D.C., 
December 11, 1894 
 
Eugene Townsend Esq., 
Superintendent U.S. Mint, 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. 
 
Sir: - 
 
 In reply to your letter of the 10th instant, in reference to coining dimes, you are informed 
that I learn, upon inquiry at the Treasurer’s office, that the Assistant Treasurer in your city has 
over $280,000. in coins of this denomination. You will therefore refer all applicants for the same 
to him. 
 
 I will add that there is a stock of dimes on hand at the Sub-Treasury of New York of over 
$600,000., and as there seems to be a redundancy, I do not deem it advisable to direct the 
coinage of any additional amount. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 R.E. Preston 
 Director of the Mint. 
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